Good Afternoon,

I had requests for a brief summary of yesterday’s League Commissioners/Presidents meeting.

· The tournament experience will take place between November 7 and November 20.
· All tournament games must take place within the established region.
· Teams can play no more than four (4) games as part of this tournament experience.
· There will be no All-Region or All-League teams this fall.
· Leagues will submit a brief tournament experience plan to the CIAC office by October 13.
· For team sports, there will be no elimination games from the tournament experience.

Guidelines for Cross Country

Regions/Conferences need to follow these guidelines for the size of their end-of-season experience.

The size of each race should be SMALL with a limit of 50 competitors on the start line per race using a combination of limiting number of teams (2, 3, 4, n) and/or number of athletes per team (7, 8, 9, 10, n).  To accommodate larger teams, additional races can be added using races at shorter distances (2.5k, 3k, 4k, etc.).  Additional factors to be considered include:

· Width of start line that should include 6-foot space between teams.  Teams can align any extra athletes behind the starting seven athletes.
· Availability and number of facility restrooms.
· District transportation restrictions.
· Shelter in place restrictions including social distancing protocols.
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All postseason competition will take place within regions or leagues.  Each league can decide how to organize their postseason competition.

All postseason swim competitions will be limited to no more than two (2) schools in a pool at the same time; and most will be done virtually.  The leagues will organize this.

Leagues may allow diving to compete with divers going to one pool.  It is important that all diving in a competition is judged by the same officials.



